RECEIVED

NOV 2 0 2019

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Courtney Avery Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 West Jefferson Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery:

On December 10, 2019 the Health Facilities and Services Review Board is scheduled to vote on the Greater Chicago Center for Advanced Surgery, and I encourage a vote to approve.

About three months ago Dr. Benjamin Domb performed hip surgery on me at an outpatient center near Kenosha, Wisconsin. I could not be happier with the outcome of my surgery. Dr. Domb and his office and surgery staff are very professional, and his ability to perform outpatient surgery in a similar type of facility in the northern suburbs will be an asset to Illinois, and a great convenience to area residents.

I urge approval of this project.

Sincerely,

Nancy Urbina 222 Glenwood Dr Round Lake, IL 60073

Maryhbar